













27<sup>th</sup> September 2018

Dear Parents / Guardians,

## Residential visit to Eaton Vale

We are proposing to take Year 6 on a residential visit to Eaton Vale on Monday 20<sup>th</sup> May to Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> May 2019.

The children will leave school during the morning on Monday and return before the end of the school day on the Wednesday.

The children will be sleeping in the Iceni House and the cost of the visit will include all food, travel and participation in ten activities. Further details of activities, kit list and detailed information will follow prior to the residential.

The cost of this visit will be £125 which is considerably less than the actual cost of the visit. To assist parents with the cost of this visit, the coach will be met by the school and we have anticipated raising some additional funds, from fund raising which Year 6 will organise during the academic year.

We are offering parents the opportunity to pay for the visit by instalments as follows: -

- Deposit £25.00 due 2<sup>nd</sup> November 2018
- Followed by 4 further instalments of £25.00 on the 2nd of January, February, March and April 2019.

It is possible to pay the full amount and pay any of the instalments early.

Payment for this trip must be through the WisePay system the visit is in the Trips & Visits section.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs P. Bird School Support Manager





